
October is Dwarfism Awareness Month in Arizona! 

Many Thanks 
to Senator Barto 
for Supporting  
LPA’s Dwarfism 

Awareness… 
On 02/20/13 the 
Arizona Senate 

Proclaimed October 
as Dwarfism 

Awareness Month! 

Many Thanks to the 

Arizona Center for 
Disability Law‘s  

Peri Jude Radecic, 
ACDL Executive 
Director, and Ed 

Myers, ACDL 
Deputy Executive 
Director, for their 
tireless efforts! 


